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HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM SIS 
SIS had another great year, both here at Trinity 

Christian College and at TCCSevilla.  Here are a few 

exciting updates we would like to share with you.  

 
SPANISH FOR HEALTH CARE 
In light of many nursing and science students looking 

for Spanish speaking opportunities abroad, SIS will 

now be offering SIS 231 - Spanish for Health Care 

during both summer terms 1 and 2, beginning 

summer 2018. The 2-credit course will allow 

students to study Spanish terminology commonly 

used in medical fields such as nursing and health 

communication, with frequent use of role playing 

and simulated medical situations.  The goal of this 

course is for students to begin to feel comfortable 

with medical phraseology in hopes of pursuing a 

career in many types of health care. Spanish 

continues to be more and more valued in the 

professional world, especially in the medical field. 

We are excited to welcome students with these 

interests to TCCSevilla! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

INTERNSHIPS: SPRING & SUMMER 
In May 2017, SIS launched an internship 

course, SIS 425, available to spring or summer 

students! Spring students who complete two 

advanced courses may choose to stay for an 

additional month in May to complete a two-

credit, 80-clock hour internship in their desired 

field. Students who complete an advanced 

course during Summer Term 1 may choose to 

stay for an internship during Summer Term 2. 

The internship course includes a concurrent 

seminar and completion of a final presentation 

based on student experiences and observations 

during the internship.  
 

APPLICATION DEADLINES  
The application deadlines are the same as past 

years: 
 

    Summer Terms: March 30 

    Fall Semester: April 20 

    Spring Semester: October 10 
 

You may be aware that students are able to 

access the SIS application via our website: 

www.semesterinspain.org/apply.  This allows 

students to apply quickly and easily while using 

a credit card to pay the $50 fee upon the 

completion of the application.  Paper copies of 

our application are still available as a printable 

PDF on the SIS website or towards the back of 

the SIS viewbook.  
 

CAMPUS VISITS 
Interested in having our recruiter visit your 

campus?  If so, email Alexis Smith, Associate 

Director for Marketing and Recruitment, at 

alexis.smith@trnty.edu to schedule a campus 

visit.  Alexis travels to colleges and universities 

all across the nation each spring and fall 

semester. Add yours to her list today! 
https://www.elebaires.com/calling-all-medics-continue-medical-educations-at-elebaires/ 
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